







September, 2023


[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents/Guardians:

Enclosed is a permission slip for our annual Total Sports field trip, scheduled for Friday, 
October 6, 2023.  Please sign and return the form and $8.00 by Wednesday, October 4, 2023.

 Wednesday, October 4, 2023, is our annual first semester count day.  This is extremely important, as we receive funds that allow us to provide support for your student.  If you value us, as much as we value you, please make sure they are in attendance, on time – 7:30 am, for the entire day.

As always, we appreciate your support and input.  Please mark your calendar for Thursday, October 12th the day of our Parent/Teacher Conference from 2:45 PM – 5:45 PM.

Picture Day /Student ID’s is on Tuesday, October 17, 2023 in the AM.  In order to receive a student ID, you must be present and take your picture on that day.  We do not have retakes or any another scheduled day.


IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
	
OCTOBER		6	FIRST QUARTER PROGRESS ENDS
			6	TOTAL SPORTS 
11	***EARLY RELEASE/TEACHER PD
			11	PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES (2:45 PM – 5:45 PM)
13	HALF DAY – 7:35AM – 10-45 AM
17           PICTURE DAY/STUDENT ID-MUST TAKE PICTURE FOR STUDENT ID 
25	EARLY RELEASE/TEACHER PD/FIRST QUARTER MAKE-UP ASSIGNMENTS
			

Please call the school office at 586-439-4407 if you have any further questions or concerns.

Thank you,


Tim Baldwin
Principal
